
Testimony in opposition to H6203: Renewable Energy Growth Program—Repeal 

Dr. Hans Scholl, 71 Fales Avenue, Barrington, RI 02806


Date of Hearing: May 29, 2025


To Chair Solomon and the honorable Members of the House Corporations Committee:


I strongly oppose the bill because it obstructs the transition to renewable energy in order  to 
continue burning fossil fuels, leading to the destruction of our climate, of the future of our 
children and grandchildren, and of the places we love. The sponsors are not acting in the best 
interest of the Rhode Islanders they represent.


Please do NOT bring this terrible bill to a vote. 


Thank you very much for considering my input.


Dr. Hans Scholl 	 	 May 28, 2025
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